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An update on CAWW. Due to the ongoing stay at home directive we have cancelled CAWW. The only weekend we can have it is the third week in May which is right before the camp opens up for the season. 
We are exploring a possible one-day event for the Alateens prior to the fall school opening. Again, this stems upon how the current situation plays out in the upcoming months. We are just getting ideas step right now.

 We held the AMIAS/Sponsors training via zoom this past Sunday, April 26, 2020. It was abbreviated due to the platform and we concentrated on the pertinent issues at hand. I am in communication with the venue we use and hope once they are back situated, we will schedule the 2021 training date.

Electronic/Virtual Alateen meetings: We have seven meetings on the zoom platform. Not every Alateen meeting is online. The sponsors are guiding the Alateens to online meetings and keeping in contact as to the best of their abilities. We have a great group of AMIAS/Sponsors and they go above and beyond when it comes to keeping their Alateens in communication.

My Alateen Coordinator email is on the CT Al-Anon website for prospective members to contact for a meeting. I will then direct the new member to the proper AMIAS/sponsor in that area. Alateen meetings are closed normally and we cannot have the link or dial in information on the website for the safety of the teens. 
We have specific guidelines from WSO and Miguel and I have added to those guidelines for the safety of the teens and the sponsors. 

On March 21, 2020 I sent an email out to the Area with information on the WSO Alateen chat line and the parameters of online meetings for Alateen. It is important now more than ever that the policies and procedures are followed and only current certified AMIAS’s are hosting online Alateen meetings. 

Respectfully submitted:
Lisa G.
